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Meeting Type: Planning Commission 

Meeting Date: June 30, 2025 

From: Kelly O’Neill Jr., Development Services Director 

Subject: Director’s Report for June 2025 

 

Next Meetings: 

July 28 at 6:30 PM – Planning Commission Meeting with the following tentative items: 

a. Design Review and variances for covered basketball court at Deer Pointe Park 

August 25 at 6:30 PM – Nothing tentatively scheduled at this time 

September 22 at 6:30 PM – Nothing tentatively scheduled at this time 

 
Previous and future Development Services Department report content will be posted on the 
City’s WordPress site, here: https://reports.cityofsandy.com/planning/ 
 
 

Envision Sandy 2050 Receives Community Engagement Award: 

“Envision Sandy 2050 is Sandy's newly updated comprehensive plan, which was developed 
over multiple years culminating in its adoption by the City Council in September 2024. The project 
involved several rounds of community engagement to ensure that a diverse range of voices in our 
community could help shape this important long range planning document. 
 
Now we are proud to announce that Envision Sandy 2050 has received the 2025 Achievement in 
Community Engagement Award from Oregon's Department of Land Use and Development! Their 
Community Involvement Advisory Committee was very impressed with Envision Sandy 2050's 
commitment to: 

 Engagement of community members from all sectors, in particular youth engagement, 
 Undertaking of a comprehensive plan update through a lens of community preparedness 

and resilience, and 
 Reflecting past and potential changes, challenges, and opportunities for the City of Sandy 

throughout the process. 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Envision Sandy 2050 process, through surveys, 
community events, public meetings, and other methods. We are excited for everything in store for 
Sandy over the coming decades as we implement our new comprehensive plan!” 
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